
From: Gault, Pamela [mailto:pgault@osc.gov]  

Sent: Monday, October 6, 2014 4:40 PM 
To: Horton-Jones, Tanner 

Subject: RE: FOIA referral 

 
                Thanks very much. 
 
From: Horton-Jones, Tanner [mailto:Tanner.Horton-Jones@opm.gov]  

Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 4:36 PM 
To: Gault, Pamela 

Subject: FOIA referral 

 
Hi Pamela, 
 
Per our conversation, the FOIA request OPM OIG is referring to OSC is attached. I have also included my 
response letter for your reference. Please feel free to put your FOIA attorney in touch with me if 
needed! 
 
Best, 
 
Tanner Horton-Jones  

Attorney-Advisor | Office of Legal Affairs 

Office of the Inspector General | U.S. Office of Personnel Management 
1900 E Street, NW, Room 6400 | Washington, DC 20415-1100 
Direct: 202-606-9306 | Main: 202-606-1200 
________________________________________________________________ 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message, including any attachments, is intended for the use of the 
addressee(s) only, and it may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or legally 
protected.  Unauthorized review, distribution or copying of this message or of any accompanying 
attachments is prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please contact me by return email or 

by telephone, and permanently delete it and any accompanying attachments from your computer and/or 
any system on which they may be stored. 
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